A message from Debbie Engel, Chair of the Board of Trustees,
and Joan Carr, Superintendent,

Edmonton Catholic Schools:
Catholic Education Sunday, November 1, 2009, gives us the opportunity to reflect on the impor-
tance of
Catholic education and how we are unique — beginning with Jesus Christ
for life, curriculum and culture of Catholic schools.
It is a time to pause and reflect on how we need to preserve this sacred gift of Catholic education.
The Minister of Education, the Honourable Dave Hancock, is currently opening the Alberta School
Act and making changes to it. He is requesting input from Albertans by October 30. This is an
excellent opportunity to let the minister know that we value and support Catholic education in
our province. Please take a few minutes in the next week to call, email, or write to the minister,
your own MLA or the premier. Your message could include ideas such as:
Catholic education governed by Catholic elected trustees in Catholic school districts needs to be
preserved and protected.
Catholic school boards and districts should be accorded exactly the same rights and entitlements as
public school boards and districts within any new legislation.
You can contact Dave Hancock, Minister of Education, at:
Phone: 780-427-5010
Email: dave.hancock@gov.ab.ca
Mail: 224 Legislature Building, Edmonton, AB T5K 2B6

who is the foundation

Office for Social Justice ...

Pope Benedict XVI’s New Encyclical Caritas in Veritate (Charity in Truth): What Does It
Say to You?

The Office for Social Justice invites you to learn about this encyclical, explore our faith and
Catholic social teaching, and reflect on how the encyclical message can be lived out in our lives,
our parishes, our work, our community.

This presentation and discussion will be of interest to religious education co-ordinators, support-
ers of ministries such as St. Vincent de Paul Society or Development and Peace, members of
the Greater Edmonton  Alliance and anyone interested in social justice issues.

Tuesday, November 10

11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.

Catholic Pastoral Centre

8421—101 Avenue, Edmonton

Cost $5.00—includes lunch. Please RSVP to Gloria at 780-469-1010 ext. 247 by November 4 to
confirm your attendance and lunch. For further information contact the Office for Social Justice
at 780-469-1010 ext

291 or sjustice@caedm.ca
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Mary Help of Christians Chinese Catholic Parish 10140 — 119 Street, Edmonton, AB T5K 1Y9
Email address: maryhelpofchrist@interbaun.com Website: www.chinesecatholicparish.ca

Phone: (780) 482-7481 Fax: (780) 482-7488
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780-885-1791
780-951-0171
780-498-2228
780-908-6699
780-217-3180
780-708-1282

Ken/Marianna Chan
Matthew/Tracy Chao
Davis/Maggie Leung
Vincent/Clara Liu
William/Wendy Tung
Joe/Catherine Wong
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Sunday Collection $ 2,297.94
HH R
Special Offering $ 55.00
HREL =
Loan Repayment Fund $ 110.00
Roof Renovation $ 315.00
AR
Mission Donation $ 1,272.01

B 5 7]
CRORFEI A R S FIR

% ECl 5 s b e A
wﬁ,Wim¢ﬁ I
Mo S5 9D %ﬁwﬁﬁﬁﬁ SRS
jﬁl [t %Emiﬁ,ﬁ‘/q%ﬁmu °

Agnes Kan 780-438-7222

Fuf[i agnes_sin68@hotmail.com
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Stewardship Moment...
October 25 — 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time

After healing the blind man Jesus told him
to go, to be on his way. But the man de-
cided to follow Jesus. Being a disciple of
Jesus is a choice. The stewardship way of
life likewise involves a choice, in fact many
choices. We choose to be grateful, we
choose to live generously, and we choose to
trust that God will always provide for our
needs. These are three choices central to the
stewardship way of life.

Courtesy Stewardship Office, The Archdio-
cese of Winnipeg
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From the Parish

e  Sunday Missal 2010 is now available. Each
copy is $3.00. Please contact the religious
counter at the foyer.

e  Bishop Robert Morneau, author of Waiting in
Joyful Hope 2009-10, helps us pause and pre-
pare spiritually for the coming of Christ. This
little booklet offers down-to-earth and yet
deeply meaningful reflections on Scripture
readings from the daily Mass, readers will
grow in their understanding of the Word of
God. Small enough to fit in a picket or purse,
this book is perfect for busy people who wish
to enrich their personal prayer life during the
seasons of Advent and Christmas. Each copy
is $2.50 and is available at the religious
counter.

Catholic Family Fellowship
Gathering in November

Date: November &, 2009 (Sunday)

Time: 12:30 - 2:30 pm.

Venue: Parish Conference Room

Contents: Lunch, Group Interactions and Bible
Sharing

Lunch: Provided by CFF

Fees: $6 Adults (Kids eat free)

Contact:
Ken/Marianna Chan 780-885-1791
Matthew/Tracy Chao 780-951-0171

780-498-2228
780-908-6699
780-217-3180
780-708-1282

Davis/Maggie Leung
Vincent/Clara Liu

William/Wendy Tung
Joe/Catherine Wong



